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Date:  October 2, 2019  

TO:  Interested Parties 

FROM: Hank Brady, Implementation Manager SB 1383  

SUBJECT:  Notice of Changes to Proposed Organic Waste Reduction 

Regulations; SB 1383. 15-day Comment Period: October 2nd – 

October 18th  

The California Department of Resources, Recycling and Recovery (CalRecycle) is 

announcing a 15-day comment period regarding changes to the Proposed Organic 

Waste Reduction Regulations. The 15-day written public comment period for this 

rulemaking ends at 1:00 PM on October 18th, 2019.  

The full text of the regulation including the newly proposed changes clearly indicated is 

available on the SB 1383 Rulemaking website at: 

https://www.calrecycle.ca.gov/Laws/Rulemaking/SLCP/  

Comments should be germane to the new proposed changes for this comment period. 

***In order to be compliant with Section 508 accessibility requirements, please submit 

public comment letters in Microsoft Word DOC format in addition to other electronic 

formats (PDF, etc.). Please submit your written comments to: 

           Ashlee Yee 
Materials Management and Local Assistance Division 
California Department of Resources Recycling and Recovery 

P.O. Box 4025 
Sacramento, CA 95812 

PHONE: (916) 327-8824 
FAX: (916) 319-7233 
E-MAIL: SLCP.Organics@calrecycle.ca.gov   

 

The department will have the entire rulemaking file, and all information that provides the 

basis for the proposed regulation, available for inspection and copying throughout the 

rulemaking process at the above address. Copies may be obtained by contacting the 

person listed above. For more timely access to the proposed text of the regulation, and 

in the interest of waste prevention, interested parties are encouraged to access the 

department's Internet webpage noted above. 
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